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Mental Health Awareness Day 

Attendance Raffle: The number of children who had 100% attendance in a week and were awarded 

a raffle ticket was week 1-139, week 2-145, week 3 -124, Week 4 -157 and week 5-148!   

Attendance:  Congratulations to Year 3 who had the overall best attendance for this half term. The 

class was rewarded with an afternoon of an activity of their choice to celebrate. 
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Sun Hats and Sun Lotion- As the weather gets warmer, please remember to send your child to 

school with a sun hat and wearing sun lotion to keep them protected. They need to have a water 

bottle in school every day. 

Sports Day:   Monday 19th June year 2 and Year 3, Tuesday 20th June EYFS and Year 1, Wednesday 

22nd June YEAR 4 and Year 5.  

I'm really excited to announce our plans for our Sports Afternoons during Summer Two. All events 

will start at 2:00 and will take place on the field. Your child will need to wear a PE kit on their Sports 

Afternoon day as well as having a water bottle. If the weather is warm, they will also need sun-

cream and a sun hat. The children will take part in a range of races and activities, including team and 

individual events. Please remember your own trainers for the afternoon as there will be parents' 

races as well! I am really looking forward to seeing you all there. Many Thanks 

Mrs Colman 

PE Lead 

PTA Events: The PTA are working hard to raise funds to pay for an exciting event on June 23rd. In the 

afternoon, the whole school will watch a performance of The Railway Children by M and M 

Theatrical Productions Limited. The PTA continue to raise money to pay for this event. Please look 

out for their fliers which include information and dates about a school disco, ice lolly sales and a 

book sale. Please do join us in thanking them for their hard work and dedication. 

As we come to the end of another half term, I would like to thank you all for your support. The 

children have had a fantastic half term. We celebrated His Majesty’s coronation with a school 

picnic, our Eco Ambassadors went bird watching, James from Energy Sparks visited us to teach us 

about climate change in Antarctica, ten girls went to a football festival with Mrs. Colman, Ruffle the 

Dog came to visit us with an author and we watched a fabulous assembly, Badger Class took part in 

a Tri- Golf Festival, Bear Class went on a trip to the Attenborough Arboretum, 6 children from 

Squirrels Class took part in an Oracy workshop and we supported Mental Health Week by wearing 

green for a day! We look forward to lots more fun next half term. Have a lovely break. 

Best wishes 

Mrs. Sultana 


